
  

Be the best you can be through: challenge, nurture, 
inspiration, respect, happiness, inclusion, in a safe, secure Christian family. 

   
Spring Term, 1st Half 2018    

 
We hope you have had an enjoyable Christmas and New Year. 
 

Here are some dates for the next half term - 

 

 
 

Anna Gray will be returning to school 

on: 

Friday 12th January 

Friday 26th January 

 

Reception and Year 1 children will 

work in the woods all morning.  

Please ensure they bring a warm 

coat, hat and gloves.   

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Swimming – Thursday mornings 

The cost of swimming instruction and transport to the pool is £4.00 per child, 

per session.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

The whole school will be involved in 

creating a new willow structure 

outside with Ruth on  

Friday 19th January.  

 

Please ensure your child has their 

coat, hat and gloves to keep warm. 

 



 After-School Sports Club – 

Mr Ricketts will be running an after-school sports club on the following Mondays 

for Class 2 children. 

 Monday 15th January 

 Monday 22nd January 

 Monday 29th January 

  

Pick-up time is 4.15pm. Please complete the attached slip and return to school. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 PTFA Bags to school Collection – Thursday 25th January 

Please send in any unwanted clothing, shoes, soft toys, belts, hats and bags. 

Empty bags will be sent home this week and more are available from the office. 

The PTFA receives money for the weight of all the bags collected. 

We can store filled bags in school ready for the collection. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Valentines Disco – Friday 2nd February 

The PTFA have organised an after school disco for all children. 

Children can come to school dressed in their party clothes. 

£2.50 per child, includes refreshments.  

3.15pm – 4.15pm.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Community Worship – Tuesday 6th February, 2.30pm 

Please come along and join us for our thoughts on ‘love’. 

Tea, coffee and cake available 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

PE Kit 
Could each child please bring into school: 

 shorts 

 t-shirt 

 trainers 

 long trousers 

 warm top, e.g. fleece 

 spare sock 



 

Finally, thank you for all the support you have given Chollerton in 

2017. Thank you for your kind donations to our Fairs and charities your children 

chose.  Thank you for your attendance at all our events. 

 

We raised an amazing £800.00 at the Christmas Fair and over £600 on the 

Easyfundraising website. 

The PTFA have kindly paid for the 2 coaches for our Cinema Trips in December. 

Our 2 hampers were won by Amanda Hewitt and Patricia Simpson. 

 

 

Thank you for all your support.  
If you have any queries please get in touch. 

 

We wish you a happy, healthy 2018 
 

Mrs Davey and all the staff at Chollerton First School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 


